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       DATE:   March 23, 2020 
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 FROM: Corrine Lemay, Management Analyst 
 
 SUBJECT: DM 19-096, PGP Energy, Inc. 
  Application to Register as a Provider of Electric Aggregation Service 
 
 TO: Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
    
 
 On May 23, 2019, PGP Energy, Inc. (PGP) filed an application to register as a 
provider of electric aggregation service. 
 
 Staff e-mailed PGP to request additional information required to complete the 
application on May 25, 2019 and again on June 17, 2019.  PGP has not responded with 
the requested information, and PGP’s application has not been completed. 
 
 Staff therefore recommends that PGP’s application for its electric aggregator 
registration be rejected in writing, pursuant to N.H. Admin. R. Puc 2003.05(f), and that 
this docket be closed. 
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